
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

100 Friends Invitational in Honor and Memory of David Burke 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, it is with great pleasure that we extend a special invitation to you this year to join the 
100 Friends of The First Tee of The Palm Beaches. Quite simply, members of the 100 Friends are committed to 
supporting the game of golf. Our local chapter of The First Tee is the leading junior golf development organization in Palm 
Beach County. Our non-profit foundation dates to 1988. The chapter offer various programs with golf instruction for young 
people ages 3-17, including those with special needs and golf programs for Veterans. 

The Board and staff have the utmost confidence that you are exactly the type of person that can help our chapter in our 
mission of youth development through the game of golf.  We have a few simple requests of our 100 Friends: 

 

• Visit a program in process to learn about The First Tee program in order to spread the word to the community, young 
people and schools or youth organizations that would benefit from our programs. 

• Assist our staff to identify potential donors, whether foundations, corporations or individuals that would be willing to 
support our organization through financial or in-kind donations. 

• Attend chapter social events throughout the year as they are convenient with your schedule. 

• Contribute any special skills or talents that you, your company or your associates may possess that would promote 
and improve the interests of the chapter. 

 

Our 100 Friends are a distinct and influential group, whose leadership will help shape the future of golf in Palm Beach 
County. When you accept this special invitation to join the 100 Friends you will receive: 

 

• A round of golf in our 100 Friends golf tournament on Tuesday, October 23, 2018 at The Bear’s Club. The Bear’s 
Club is Jack Nicklaus’ home golf course located in Jupiter. Our day at The Bear’s Club includes lunch, practice balls, 
gift bag, caddie, golf and an awards dinner and open bar in their spectacular clubhouse. 

• Invitations to other chapter events throughout the year. 
 

There is a $1,000 annual financial commitment to join the 100 Friends, which is only renewed each year if you wish to 
continue to play in our annual golf tournament. Your donation will help us conduct our programs and maintain our 12-acre 
practice facility. We also request that you consider donating $100 to The Honda Classic’s Birdies for Children program. Our 
chapter will receive all of the funds raised, plus a 10% match on every donation. You will also be entered with 5 chances to 
win a new Honda vehicle by guessing the number of birdies that will be made at The Honda Classic in 2019. 

Please complete the attached tournament entry form and return it with your check or credit card payment, as soon as 
possible. If you know of other potential candidates that would be interested in joining the 100 Friends, please submit their 
names and contact information for consideration. 

Thank you for your support of junior golf and our local chapter of The First Tee. 
 

 
Yours truly, 

 

Tim Rosaforte 
100 Friends Honorary Chairman 
Vice President, Honorary Board of Directors 
The First Tee of The Palm Beaches 
 
 
Questions?  Please contact Carl Mistretta at 561-307-4060 or 
carlm@thefirstteepalmbeaches.org 
 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

100 Friends Invitational in Honor and Memory of David Burke 

Hosted by Tim Rosaforte 
 

 

NAME    
 

EMAIL ADDRESS   
 

PHONE  GOLF CLUB NAME  USGA INDEX  .  
 

In consideration for the acceptance of my membership entry, I, for my heirs, executors, successors and administrators, release and forever 
discharge The First Tee of The Palm Beaches/Childrens Golf Foundation Inc. and The Bear’s Club (The “Parties”) and all of the Parties’ 
sponsors and the sponsor’s employees, officers, directors, agents, representatives, successors and assigns of all liabilities, claims actions, 
damages, costs or expenses, including attorney’s fees, known or unknown, which I may have against them arising out of or in any way 
related to my participation in or presence as a member, including travel to or from member events. I understand that this release includes 
any and all claims, including but not limited to those based on negligence, action or inaction of any of the above described parties. I also 
hereby consent that any photographs and/or motion pictures or videotape in which I appear, and any audio recordings made of my voice 
may be used by The First Tee of The Palm Beaches, its assigns or successors, in whatever way they desire, including television and 
electronic media; furthermore, I hereby consent that such photographs, films, and recordings, and the plates and/ or tapes, from which they 
are made shall be their property, and they shall have the right to sell, duplicate, reproduce, and make other uses of such photographs, 
films, recordings, plates, and tapes as they desire free and clear of any claim whatsoever on my part. 

 

                                   Signature___________________________________ 
 

  YES!  I also wish to donate $100 to the chapter via The Honda Classic’s Birdies for Children program. 
 

Here is some recent history to help with your 5 birdie guesses for a chance to win a new Honda vehicle: 

 
2007: 1,116 Birdies 2008: 1,144 Birdies 2009: 1,180 Birdies 2010: 1,181 Birdies 
2011: 1,041 Birdies 2012: 1,279 Birdies 2013: 1,244 Birdies 2014: 1,363 Birdies 
2015: 1,168 Birdies 2016: 1,246 Birdies           2017: 1,361 Birdies                      2018: 1,090 Birdies 

    
 

My five birdie guesses are:                
 

 
Please make your $1,100.00 membership check payable to The First Tee Palm Beaches and mail to: 

 
The First Tee of the Palm Beaches 
7301 N. Haverhill Rd. 
West Palm Beach, FL 33407 

 
Credit Card applications may be faxed to The First Tee of the Palm Beaches at 561-275-2050 or emailed to 
carlm@thefirstteepalmbeaches.org  
 
Credit Card:  AMEX  VISA  MC 
 

NAME ON CARD:   
 

CARD NUMBER:  EXP:  SECURITY CODE:   
 
 

The First Tee of The Palm Beaches is a 501C-3 non-profit organization.  $500 of your donation is tax deductible. 


